
SUBJECT: Consideration and possible approval of Rogelio Lopez 
to participate in the National Spanish Spelling Bee 
competition, July 10-13, 2025, in Albuquerque, New 
Mexico. 

BACKGROUND: Rogelio Lopez has competed in multiple competitions to 
advance to the National Spanish Spelling Bee. On June 
19, 2025, he competed at State and finished third, 
earning himself a spot at the national competition.

All chaperones will be trained in school district policy 
regarding responsibilities and duties prior to the trip. All 
rules of conduct established by the school district will be 
strictly enforced.  A contingency plan for travel and 
health advisories will be followed if needed.

FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: Budgeted district funds will be used and should not 
exceed $5,200 dollars to include travel and per diem 
for student, parent, coach, and one administrator.  

RECOMMENDATION: We recommend approval of Rogelio Lopez. to 
participate in the National Spanish Spelling Bee 
competition, July 10-13, 2025, in Albuquerque, New 
Mexico.

CABINET MEMBER(s): Jeremy Richardson

CONTACT PERSON(s): Lindsey Lesniewski
Rolando Merchan
Melissa Messenger

BOARD MEETING DATE: June 24, 2025


